
Proposed Ordinance 2024-0277: Complete Streets

Proposed Ordinance 2024-0277 relates to the concept of Complete 
Streets, which promotes roadways that are safe and convenient for all 
users, including pedestrians, bicyclists, transit riders, and motor vehicle 
drivers of all ages and abilities. 

The proposed ordinance would endorse the Complete Streets concept 
for road design and construction and require the implementation of 
Complete Streets on newly constructed or reconstructed roads, except 
under certain conditions as determined by the county road engineer. 
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